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Brede Bulletin   
20th January 2023 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers. 
Mrs Bulgin and I have been chatting with the children about their reading at home this 
week. We have been very impressed with how many children are reading more often at 
home and their contribution to helping their class win Udi the owl for a week – see below 
for further details. I met with the Bright Foundation this week, based at Rodgers Farm in 
Stonestile Lane. The children will be participating in their experience days over the 
coming months. We are also talking to them about an exciting project starting next 
academic year – watch this space! Have a wonderful and hopefully warmer weekend. 
Mrs Knock 

 

Star of the Week 
Congratulations to our stars of the week, who are celebrated for being kind 
to others: 
Owls: Riley 
Foxes: Amelia 
Rabbits: Reggie C 
Hedgehogs: Phoenix 

 

Readers of the Week 
Congratulations to our readers of the week: 
Owls: Maci, Heidi, Evelyn, Evie. 
Foxes: Isla B, Poppy-Jayne, Rose, Saskia, Caroline, Chloe, Oliver H, Jack.  
Rabbits: Albert, Ren, Jules, Wyndsor, Barnaby, Harley, Dexter, Reggie C, 

Lila S, Cali.  
Hedgehogs: Lola, Edward, Arlo, Janson, Chelton. 
Gaston has landed in Foxes class and Mini-Gaston in Rabbits class. 

 

Introducing Udi 
Udi is our reading owl. He gets presented to the most improved class on a 
Friday. Mrs Bulgin and Mrs Knock randomly speak to children about their 
reading habits at home across the school during the week. These children 
can earn lots of extra points for their class reading total. 
Congratulations to Owl Class, with a special shout out to Bea, Grace 
and Henry B.  

Next week we start again. Get reading at home, everyone! 

 
 

Reading Certificates 
Stage 1 Reading Awards for reading 25 times go to: Ava, Poppy B, Chloe P, 
Riley J.   
Stage 2 for reading 50 times goes to: Fraser D, Henry T, Ren, Edward W-I. 
Stage 3 for reading 100 times goes to: Heidi J.  

 

Scam Awareness Training 
On Wednesday, Year 5 and 6 pupils had a scam awareness presentation by 
East Sussex Trading Standards. We learnt what to do if you get scammed, 
all the different types of scams and how important it is to read things through 
carefully. We were able to ask questions and did an exciting quiz. We took 
it home to challenge our parents with too! Elizabeth - Owls 
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School Council 
In our meeting on Monday Mrs Bulgin helped us to log on to the World Vision 
Website so that we could see more information about Faith, the child we are 
sponsoring in Malawi. We composed a letter to send, electronically, to send 
to her telling her about who we are, a little bit about our school and the area 
of Brede. Someone at World Vision will translate it for Faith and help her to 
write a reply soon. School Council 

 

Headlice 
 
May we remind parents to check your children regularly for Head lice and 
treat. Further advice is available here. 

 

As winter illnesses continue to circulate NHS England has published advice 
on their website. It lists all the most common childhood illnesses and their 
advice regarding attendance at school, including when to contact your GP. 

NHS England: Is my child too ill for school? 

 

Cost of Living Support for Families 
Attached is a newsletter from East Sussex County Council. They have 
collated information about local and national financial support available to 
help ease the cost of living challenges. It contains the latest information that 
is being issued by the Government and local organisations and will continue 
to be updated throughout 2023. A copy will also be posted on our school 
website:  
https://brede.e-sussex.sch.uk/school-life/infoparents/  

 

Diary Dates 

Monday 
23/01/23 
 

 
Change of lunch menu –  
Celebrating Chinese New 
Year - Parentmail to follow 

Whole school 

Monday  
13/02/23 – 
17/02/23 

  
HALF TERM 

 
Whole School 

Thursday 
23/02/23 

Bright Foundation – The 
Wild Experience 

Foxes Class 

 
27/02/23 

World Daily mile day  

Monday 
06/03/23 – 
09/3/23 

Parent Consultations Details to follow 

Thursday 
23/03/23 

Bright Foundation – The 
Wild Experience 

Owls Class 

Friday 
21/04/23 

Tempest Photos (whole 
Class) 

Whole School 

Tuesday 
07/11/23 

Tempest Photography 
(individual pupil photos) 

Whole School 

 

 

Safeguarding 
If you have any concerns regarding safeguarding, please speak to any of the 
staff below: 

 Mrs Bulgin – Designated Safeguarding Lead 

 Mrs Burrows / Mrs Knock - Deputy DSLs 
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